

FORT BEND COUNTY LIBRARIES

CLARA Y. RUSSELL County Librarian

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Judge Robert Hebert

FROM:

Clara Russell, County Librarian

SUBJECT:

Library Advisory Board appointments

DATE:

November 12, 2010

Laura Leatherwood and Gay Thompson, your two appointees to the Library Advisory Board, are at the end of their terms. Laura and Gay are both eligible for reappointments to new terms from January 2011 – December 2013.

Laura and Gay both have indicated a desire to be considered for reappointment, and the Library Board would be very pleased to have them return for another term. Please place the reappointments on the Commissioners Court agenda, if you wish to continue their tenure on the Library Advisory Board.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

OK (Rev)

COUNTY JUDGE RECEIVED

NOV 16 2010